
 

Thargomindah  

“Pick Up” Day 
Monday, 21st July 2014 

The Bulloo Shire Council will be holding a “Pick Up” 
day on Monday, 21st July 2014 for all Thargomindah 
Town Residents. 

This service will be available to all town residents who 
have any junk, old car bodies, old white goods, scrap 
metal or landscaping rubbish etc. that they would like 
collected and disposed off. 

Council requests that residents have majority of waste 
sorted out (for recycling purposes) and if possible 
placed inside their yard near their front entrance for 
Council staff to collect. 
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